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P.O Box 163 
DeIlne, NT XOE OGO 
Tel: (867) 589-8112 Fax: (867) 589-8101 
E-mail: drre_manager@gov.deline.ca  

Sahtu Land and Water Board 
Larry Wallace, Chair 

November 21, 2012 

RE: Husky Licence/Permit Amendment S1IA-003/S11L1-003 and Applications S12X-006 
and S12F-007/S12L8-007 

Dear Mr. Wallace: 

The Define Renewable Resources Council has reviewed Husky's water licence and land use 
applications. We have also reviewed comments submitted by the Tulit'a Renewable Resources 
Council related to the application, and are in full support of the recommendations. 

The Deline Renewable Resources Council is primarily concerned with the cumulative impacts 
exploration and future development will have on our traditional land. As expressed in the letter 
of comment pertaining to the MGM application earlier this year we feel that the development 
will contribute to significant negative impacts on hunters and Yappers in the region. We urge 
Husky, ConocoPhillips and MGM to work together to minimize impacts to wildlife. 
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Raymond Taniton 
President 


